
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Iain Whyte for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 6 February 2020 

   

Question (1) Can the Convenor please advise when and why has the 

Council stopped accepting “hard plastic” as a recycling 

stream? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What implication does this have for plastic recycling for kerb 

side and communal bin collections? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What steps are being taken to increase the possibilities for 

plastic recycling for the Edinburgh public? 

Answer (3)  
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